
  

 

WINTER LEAGUE WINNERS 

Congratulations  to Jean Robinson winner of the Scratch prize and Inge Galloway 

who won the Handicap prize in our Winter League. 

Prizes were presented at our Pre Season Get together which was well attended and 

a chance to catch up on the gossip and find out what is happening this season. 

The raffle gave a real boost to our fundraising efforts for 'Crossroads' and we were 

very grateful to Gill Renton for coming along and giving us an insight into the 

workings of this very worthwhile charity. 

 

Opening Day on 25 March was blessed with beautiful sunshine and over 60 members, 

with a good number of ladies present, turned out to play a Texas Scramble and enjoy a 

drink beforehand (which I'm sure helped the golf) and a buffet afterwards.  Many 

thanks to Alan for organising the day. 

Thank you too to the ladies who turned up on Volunteer's day to help paint the 

benches and bins - much appreciated. 

 

It has come to my attention that some ladies who have paid their membership have not 

yet received their fixture cards.  If this applies to you please let me know so that I can 

pass it on to Alistair, the membership secretary, and we'll resolve the issue as quickly 

as possible. 

 



 

All Payment forms for knock out competitions (e.g. handicap, scratch and 

Betty Pearson pairs) should have been completed and handed in by 31st March - 

again let myself or Jean Robinson know if there are any queries regarding forms.  

 

Anyone still wishing to order any clothing from Glenmuir, the catalogue and order 

forms are in the changing room.  The order will be processed for 10th April, so don't 

delay or you'll miss your chance! 

 

Our first Monthly Medal competition is on Tuesday 4th April when you can either 

take part in the regular draws or arrange with a partner to play at some point during the 

day.  For those unable to play on a Tuesday there is normally a chance to book a slot 

on the  Saturday prior to the Tuesday. 

 

The first mixed Texas Scramble (no handicap necessary and just for fun) is 

Wednesday 5th April and our friendly games (9 holes and again no handicap required) 

start this Friday at 1.30 pm.  So no excuse not to get out on the course! 

 

If you have any queries at all please do not hesitate to contact myself or a member of 

the committee AND DON'T FORGET TO READ THE NOTICE BOARD! 

 

Enjoy your golf. 

 

Carol Thomson 

Lady Captain 

 

  

 


